
 

 

2024	Rules	Clinic	
Monday	June	24th	

 

 

 

 

To	conclude	our	spring	Education	series,	the	2024	Rules	Clinic	will	
be	held	on	June	24	from	10:30	am	until	noon	and	will	take	place	at	
the	Club's	short	game	practice	facility.	

This	fun	and	informative	session	will	be	presented	by	Golf	Ontario	
Level	4	Rules	Officials	and	educators	Barb	Allan	and	Judy	Pouliot	
and	will	cover	important	situations	that	happen	on	a	regular	basis	
when	we	golf.		

You	will	be	able	to	see	in	real	time	how	to	apply	many	of	the	rules	
covered	in	the	education	series	newsletters	of	April	and	May.	
Situations	and	examples	of	penalties	-	or	just	plain	trouble	-	as	might	
occur	on	the	course,	will	be	followed	by	the	accurate	application	of	
the	appropriate	rules.	You	will	learn	the	correct	way	to	proceed	if	
you	get	into	trouble	areas	and,	just	as	importantly,	how	to	apply	the	
proper	score.		

There	is	no	cost	for	this	clinic,	but	we	ask	that	you	pre-register	to	
attend.	Attendance	is	limited	to	the	first	20	to	register.	Register	
online	or	sign	up	in	the	Pro	Shop.	Deadline	is	June	20.	

	


